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NEW IHO WEB ADDRESS  
www.iho.int 

 
  
 
Dear Hydrographer,  
 
1 As Member States have probably noticed the IHO’s website has been given an overhaul to 
reflect the ongoing changes within the Organization. We are still working on improving the content 
and the ability to navigate easily on our site.  
 
2.  With these changes has come a change of web address too. You may also have already 
noticed that the old address (iho.shom.fr) which is still activated, redirects users automatically to the 
new address : www.iho.int 
 
3.  Subsequently, the IHB requests that Member States take note of this official change of the 
Organization’s internet address.    
 
 
 

On behalf of the Directing Committee 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Captain Robert WARD 

Director 
 
 
 
 
 


